7 mistake on Lscoring.msg

From: Scott, Brian P <Brian.P.Scott@Maine.Gov>
Sent on: Thursday, June 13, 2024 7:38:04 PM

To: Peebles, Clint <Clint.Peebles@maine.gov>
CC: Perry, Dottie <Dottie.Perry@maine.gov>

Subject: mistake on OPS FJA's scoring

Attachments: FW FJA Concerns.msg (447 KB), FW Captain FJA.msg (468 KB),
RE BHR DETERMINATION - DPS - Reclass PSCII Cpt Internal
Affairs to PSMII Cpt Internal Affairs (06500-4001).msg (874 KB)

Good afternoon,

I'm just keeping you both in the loop. The OPS Sgt. and Captain FJA's
were scored using the wrong FJA's.

Attached are my emails that | just sent to Sophia Spiller

Brian
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